PEI Photo Club 42nd Annual Show Opens June 4
 
The PEI Photo Club's 42nd annual show will be held this year from June 4 to 22 at the Hilda Woolnough Gallery @ The Guild.  Everyone is invited to attend a celebratory reception on Saturday, June 8 at 3pm.  
 
“For this year’s show, we are continuing with our open exhibition format,” says photo show chair Elaine Schuller. “The goal is to encourage our diverse members to express who they are as photographers, with no limitations. No judging, no winners. Just an exhibition of what we are all about.” 
 
Club members will present a series of photographs on a theme and in a style of their choice. With the diverse interests of photographers in the club, the show is sure to provide something for everyone to enjoy. 
 
This years’ show will again include short video entries.  This provides a showcase for the work of members who are venturing into exciting new territory and going beyond still photography.
“The annual show is an opportunity for members to share their passion for photography with others,” says club president Phil Matusiewicz. “It also encourages members to develop their personal skills and learn through new challenges.”
 
The show will be open for viewing until June 22 during gallery hours, which are 9 to 5 from Tuesday to Friday and 10 - 5 on Saturdays.  The PEI Photo Club is grateful to all the volunteers who make the show possible. 

For more information, please check https://peiphotoclub.com/ or https://www.theguildpei.com/gallery.
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From the collection, “The Eyes Have It” by Elaine Schuller
“I find the fish markets in Spain appalling, amazing and enchanting in more or less equal measure.”
